

5 September 2023

Autumn Term Enrichment Registration

Dear Students and Parents,

We are delighted to inform you that we are now launching our **Autumn Term Enrichment programme!**

Please ask your child about which Enrichments they will be picking this term. Remind them that;

- Enrichment is a great opportunity to meet other students (including in different year groups) and learn new skills
- These clubs are fun, creative and about developing new hobbies and interests they are not just "another lesson"
- KAA students who participate in Enrichment end up happier, healthier, and with better qualifications at the end of their time here than those who don't!

When does enrichment run?

All autumn term enrichments will start on Monday 18th September and end on Friday 8th December 2023 (ahead of Key Stage 3 assessment week). Please note there will be no enrichment on Thursday 28th September, Thursday 12th October and Thursday 16th November due to our Open Evenings and Sixth Form Parents' Evening on these dates.

Year 12 and 13 students can also register for Academic Societies listed on the form (such as Medicine Society or Physics Olympiad). For Y11 students, they will also have the chance to attend academic interventions after school, and these will appear directly on their updated timetable from Monday 18th September onwards.

How do students register?

Students can see the options and enter their choices below (they must be signed into their KAA account to access the form). Please choose early to avoid disappointment. You must register by 5pm on **Tuesday 12**th **September.**

Register for Enrichment here: https://forms.gle/xXijv8trGsezJRXf6
See enrichment options: https://shorturl.at/jtY58

New Year 7s will be given an opportunity to complete their choices during tutor time next week, but we strongly encourage you to look at the options with them and submit their choices from home if you can. However, **they will need their KAA school login to access the registration form,** which they will receive in their first Computer Science lesson.

If you have any questions about enrichment, please contact me via <u>i.vines@kaa.org.uk</u>. You can also find out more about enrichment on our website at: https://kaa.org.uk/enrichment-options-autumn-2023

Kind regards,

- Delles

Ms J Vines

Assistant Principal - Personal Development

